I would like to express my concerns about the plans for South Warrington. I have been a. and
resident in Warrington for 29years.

I consider the scale of the proposals and the wanton destruction of green belt land entirely
inappropriate and excessive. A valuable amenity for future generations will be destroyed forever.
The infrastructure in South Warrington is already neglected and failing. To add more (unaffordable?)
housing and increase the demand on health/social/education services is wrong.

I am particularly concerned about the inevitable increase in traffic making air quality worse and
provoking further ill health. I urge the council to reconsider its plans . Yours faithfully





